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March 22, 2002


Mr. Don Gill

911 Welch Street

Houston, Texas 77006

Dear Don:

When I received your note a couple of days ago, telling me that GCAM will once again be the recipient of your and Bob Bouton’s generosity in presenting LIVE 2002 I literally cried.  It never ceases to amaze me how you two can consistently gather so much talent, not to mention finding so many volunteers and workers who are willing to give their time and energy, to put on these productions in and for the community. Everyone at Rich’s was so friendly and willing to do anything to help out last year, and I am really looking forward to going to Keys West as I have not been there yet. What a perfect ‘excuse’ to go!

LIVE 2001 played a large part in our extra curricular activities this last year.  We were able to repair our floor at the museum since we were operating on bare concrete because of the summer floods last year.  We were a great success at EMPOWER 2001, purchasing the materials for building 6 walls for a mini-exhibit displaying our Time Capsule items. And, most important to me personally, we were able to find suitable storage for our ‘surplus’ periodicals to be safely housed so, should there ever be another water disaster in the area, we have a back up archive area separate from the museum space.  This was a valuable lesson learned and your efforts with LIVE 2001 helped tremendously with our realizing that dream of security.  

There are countless other things which have been made possible through the generosity of you, Bob, and so many unnamed volunteers.  Thank you is so inadequate sometimes. I hope you do realize what a valuable and much appreciated friend you are to GCAM and to me personally.

Sincere thanks,

Judy Reeves

Secretary 

